NORTHERN VIRGINIA SAIL and POWER SQUADRON

Minutes of the July 9, 2024 General Membership Meeting

AMENDED MINUTES

Commander Alan R. Hart, AP, opened the meeting at 1930. A quorum was present. The minutes of the June meeting were approved as submitted. The meeting was conducted on Zoom.

SEO Denise Robinson, P, ordered a new laptop which should arrive this week. It will be used in the production of the squadron newsletter.

Denise suggests using (919) 821-0281 when calling National to avoid problems with their phone. National is also experiencing trouble with their computer system.

Denise and Alan will present prizes and awards to 1st, 2nd, and 3rd, place winners of the scavenger hunt at the D/5 Summer Rendevous on July 28th.

Ten Young Marines took a course from Dean Markussen that they and their mentor thought was official USPS instruction. It was not. Commander Alan Hart and SEO Denise Robinson will meet with the group on July 20th and present them with certificates and new course books.

Denise has asked the Treasurer Lt/C Charles Hurley, JN, to supply her with the Squadron's EIN (Employer Identification Number) to allow her to apply for paid unlimited zoom time on TechSoup.

NVSPS will have a luncheon get-to-gather on July 20th at The Palm restaurant, Prince William Marina. See earlier announcement in the June 2024 issue of *of Tars and Terns*.

Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Alls, Secretary